
 

   
 

February 20, 2025 

Hamilton Police Service Auction Account 

155 King William Street, Box 1060, LCD 1 

Hamilton ON, L8N 4C1 

 

Dear Hamilton Police Service Auction Account, 

On behalf of ProAction Cops & Kids, thank you so much for your donation of $1000.00 in support of the 

Hamilton Chapter in ProAction’s 2024 Holiday Giving Campaign. Your contribution helps bring cops and kids 

together in skill-building and mentoring programs to create trust, respect and safer communities. We are 

thrilled to announce that the 2024 Holiday Giving Campaign raised over $72,000 to support ProAction 

programs!  

Since 1991, ProAction’s programs have reached over 440,000 youth through more than 2,600 programs and 

provided over $10.1 million in funding to help empower youth and guide them towards brighter futures! We 

often hear from past participants about how important and meaningful these programs are to them and how 

much their lives, along with the lives of their families and their communities have changed.   

“It was rewarding to watch the girls develop from 

starting out shy to becoming more vocal and pushing 

each other to try their hardest. The youth in the 

program made a positive change on my outlook towards 

the teenagers in the community.”  

- ProAction Program Officer 

Without donors like you, we would not be able to support 

impactful programs that build stronger relationships 

between cops, kids and their communities. Please take a 

moment to review the enclosed annual report for more 

stories of success that we hope will inspire you to continue to support ProAction. Thank you again for your 

contribution and for helping to build safer and stronger communities!  

Sincerely,  

 
Jean Milligan  

Executive Director  


